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Rebels Newsletter 

Attention ALL Grads! 
 
Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Tuesday, May 20th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School Activity 
Fee of $30 and your School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  
New deadline to pay and order your Grad Gown is 
Friday, April 4th, 2025.  All fee payments must be paid 
online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 

The Grade 12 assembly will occur on Tuesday, April 8th 
during Periods 5 & 6 in the Michael J. Fox Theatre.  The 
assembly will consist of an ICBC speaker, followed by an 
important informational session about School Leaving 
Ceremony.  Students will also be voting for the 2025 
Valedictorian. 
 

  

 Attention Grade 12s 

If you want to rewrite your Literacy 12 Assessment, 
please contact Mr. Goeson in the Main Office before 
Monday, April 7th.  You can check your January 
assessment results on MyEducation BC.  The rewrite date 
and start time will be Thursday, April 10th, at 8:45 am in 
Computer Lab B119. 
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Friday, April 4th – Report Cards availavle through 
MyEd Family Portal 
 
Tuesday, April 8th – Gr. 12 Assembly, MJF, 9:10 am 
 
Monday, April 14th – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Math, 4:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 16th – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Science, 4:00 pm 
 
Friday, April 18th – Good Friday, School closed 
 
Monday, April 21st – Easter Monday, School closed 
 
Tuesday, April 22nd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – English, 4:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 23rd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Social Studies, 4:00 pm 
 
Monday, April 28th – Pro D Day, School Closed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Don’t let what you cannot do interfere with what you can do.” John R. Wooden 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 
 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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